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Temporary change in office hours for Humboldt City Office
(KLZA)-- There will be a temporary change to the office hours at City Hall in
Humboldt while the City Clerk is on vacation.

City Hall will be open from 8 a.m. - noon Tuesday, May 31, through Tuesday,
June 7.

Normal business hours will resume on Wednesday, June 8.

In the event of an emergency you may contact Mayor Bob Mendenhall at
402-862-5114; Council President Larry Stauffer at 402-239-7223 or Water
Operator Josh Chesnut at 402-677-0671.

For an after-hours emergency you can call 888-861-1921.
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